Village Board Report – October 2012

Welcome to the Village Board Report which is placed on our website monthly to keep you informed of actions taken by the Village Board on ordinances and other significant matters.

Road Resurfacing – At the October 18, 2012 meeting the Board accepted a bid from Rabine Paving in the amount of \$19,505.20 to perform road resurfacing work on Channel Beach Avenue.

ORDINANCES

<u>Ordinance 12-13-07, Amending Section 15.3, Notice of Public Hearings</u> – At the October 18, 2012 meeting, the Village Board approved amendments proposed by the Planning and Zoning Commission in response to statutory changes adopted by the State regarding notice of public hearings.

<u>Ordinance 12-13-08 Granting a Variance to 2015 Sunnyside Beach Drive</u> - At the October 18, 2012 meeting the Village Board reviewed an ordinance granting a variance to the rear yard setback for property commonly known as 2015 Sunnyside Beach Drive to accommodate the reconstruction of a detached garage. The board will consider approval of the ordinance at the November 1, 2012 meeting.

For more information about this report and the above referenced matters, please contact Village Administrator, Claudett Peters, at 815-385-6023 or cpeters@johnsburg.org.